
T E R M  F O U R  2 0 1 8  E D I T I O N

RHINOS, ROYALTY, REWARDING YEAR
Wow! Where has the last 6 months gone? Term 3 is
a total blur, however recounting via our Facebook
page (https://www.facebook.com/headspacedubbo),
we certainly have squeezed a lot in!  
 
When we last left you we were heading into the
school holidays and spreading ourselves across the
region in celebration of NAIDOC and acknowledging
inspiring women within our communities with the
"Because of Her We Can" theme.  
 
 

We participated in events at Narromine High School,
Delroy High School as well as Dubbo Senior
Campus.  
 
During the July school holidays we delivered a jam
packed list of activities including Kindness Rocks, An
Aboriginal Art Experience, Drama Club and UNO
Tournament.  
 
Summer Blues Concert drew a large crowd and we
were on hand with free water, condoms, lollipops and
information about the service, and managed to raise
just under $100 for the centre from donations.  
 



MENTAL HEALTH LITERACY, NATIONAL DAYS OF SIGNIFICANCE & FUNDRAISING

On 25th July we were honoured to
be chosen by the Dubbo RSL Club
for their BIGGEST BOXING
CLASS fundraiser, and were
delighted to receive just under
$200 from the proceeds.  
 
Throughout the year headspace
has supported a number of
students, albeit in Year 10 doing
work experience, completing a
TAFE certification and school or
completing a university degree.
The involvement of students in the
centre affords us opportunities for
input from young people around
current issues, areas of need and
ideas on best ways to provide
support. .  
 
 
 

The centre was honoured to
receive a donation from Dubbo
West Rotary Club ($2,000), The
centre relies heavily on donations
and in-kind supports to continue
offering groups and activities for
the young people in our
community. In the spirit of
Christmas we have put together
our Christmas Wish List (further
over), if you or someone you know
can help us out with any of these
items we would love to hear from
you.  
Amy was honored to be asked to
speak at Wear It Purple Day at
Dubbo College South Campus on
31st August as well as attending R
U OK? Day at Warren Central
School on 13th September.  

Other school mental health literacy
opportunities included Tullamore
Central School, Peak Hill Central
School and Coonabarabran High
School.  
 
In 2019 we will be working closely
with a new program being run by
Benevolent Society and Bila Muuji
called Rural Youth Mental Health
program which will see much
needed support for young people
in rural and remote areas. For
more information on this program
and their service areas email
rymh@benevolent.org.au or call
0401 673 747.  

F O L L O W  U S  O N  F A C E B O O K  &
I N S T A G R A M



HOLIDAY & SCHOOL TERM ACTIVITIES
2018 saw the introduction of some new after school
activities and some interactive school holiday groups,
we are hoping to continue you this in 2019 with the
introduction of groups specific to young men, young
parents, LGBTIQA+, Aboriginal culture, young
migrant support, tutoring support as well as our
social groups such as Anime/Cosplay and
Artrageous.  
 
In the January school holidays we will be offering our
'Chill Zone' for young people who need a nice cool

place to hang out, chat, watch a movie or just a safer
alternative to roaming around down town.  We will also
have some more structured activities in the lead up to
going back to school to make sure our young people
start the year on the right foot. More information can
be found attached to this newsletter.  Please circulate
amongst your networks.  
 
If you have a group you would like to run or a one off
workshop you can offer our young people, please
contact Marijka Brennan, Centre Manager on 5852
1900 to discuss.  
 
 

headspace is supported through in-kind services from Centrelink, Legal Aid, Child & Adolescent Mental Health,
Drug & Alcohol, Tenancy Support, Financial Counselling, Family & Carer Support,  Sexual Health and a local GP,
Dr Ferres, so that young people can access all these services in the one safe place. Appointment days and times
vary, so contact reception on 5852 1900 to find out more. As well as these supports we are collaborating with
several other organisations to offer 'pop-up' information sessions in order to get young people the information they
need without the overwhelming task of navigating the vast array of services on offer in the wider community. If you
have a service you offer young people and are interested in engaging those attending the centre, contact Marijka
Brennan, Program Manager to discuss.  
 
headspace also relies heavily on involvement and volunteering from members of the community, young people
12-25 years can become apart of the Youth Reference Group and assist with development and implementation of
community events, youth resources and mental health literacy. Family, friends and carers of young people as well
as members of the broader community can contribute by joining the Family & Friends Reference Group and assist
with fundraising ideas, volunteering at events, input into service policy, procedures, focus groups etc. If either of
these groups appeal to you, please contact Amy Mines on 5852 1900 or amy.mines@marathonhealth.com.au for
more information.  
 
 

did you know?



October was a busy month for headspace as we chaired the Mental Health Month committee for Dubbo and
coordinated the calendar and social media posts for activities happening in the community for Mental Health
Month.  
 
October also saw the Royal Visit, with Marijka, Pat & Jade fortunate enough to be selected to meet their Royal
Highnesses on 17th October in Victoria Park. Despite the wet weather, the staff was elated at the opportunity and
encouraged that the messages of support from Prince Harry aligned entirely with the ethos of the headspace
service and what we strive to achieve in the community 
 
On the same day we were lucky enough to welcome Deputy Premier John Barilaro into the centre for a tour and a
coffee chat about the headspace service, the needs of the young people in our region and the wish list of our
service, our clinicians and the young people we receive input from throughout the year.  
 
Later that week, headspace was acknowledged in 3 categories at the Dubbo Chamber of Commerce Rhino
Awards, and whilst we did not take away any awards, we enjoyed a great night out for the team, before popping
on our rainbows, tutus and cheer for the 2018 Central West Rainbow Alliance "Unity" PRIDE March.  
 
 
 
 

headspace Dubbo would like to take this opportunity to thank the community for their support
of our new team in 2018 and all the events and causes we have supported this year. We are
excited to see what is in store in 2019 and look forward to working with many of you to create
better outcomes for our young people. We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a safe a
prosperous New Year!   
headspace Dubbo will be closed from Monday 24th December 2018 and will reopen at
9am on Wednesday 2nd January 2019. If you or a loved one requires assistance in the
meantime please call Mental Health Hotline on 1800 011 511 or contact
eheadspace.org.au In the case of emergency, please dial 000 or visit your local
emergency department. 

MENTAL HEALTH MONTH, PRIDE MARCH & YEARLY WRAP UP....







Choose to donate your return earnings to headspace Dubbo at
your local return station and help fund much needed resources for
our young people. Return & Donate!




